
Over the last two years we have been exploring how we can build 
the team of ordained ministers to make sure we offer appropriate 
pastoral care and continue to develop our mission and ministry. 
We are therefore delighted to introduce you to our new part-
time associate ministers, who will both be joining us in January. 
We will interview them both in future issues of Denham  
Parish News.

REV’D NNAMDI MADUKA

“Hello!  I am Rev’d Nnamdi 
Maduka. I am originally from 
Nigeria (now a British citizen), 
married to Chinwendu and we 
are blessed with three 
lovely children. 

I hold a Master of Business 
Administration from Cardiff 
Metropolitan University and 
work as a manager with Royal 
Mail. More recently I finished 
a BA in Theology, Ministry 
and Mission from 
Durham University. 

Currently I am the Associate 
Priest/Curate at St. Joseph 
the Worker in Northolt and I look forward to joining you all 
at Denham Parish soon!”
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REV’D IAN JENNINGS

Ian Jennings writes: “I was born 
near the Angel of the North but 
there was no Angel in
those days! 

I was married to Barbara for 45 
years. Sadly she died in 2016.It 
has been a very tough journey 
about which I have written a
little book called, ‘By a 
Departing Light,’ to be 
published shortly.  It is about 
growing through grief and is 
a reminder that when Jesus 
said, ‘I will never leave you,’ He 
meant it. 

I have two children - Paul is 
married to Katie and they have 
three boys - and Sarah, who 
is a mental health nurse. I am 
grateful to God for a 
wonderful family. 

I have been working in 
Christian Ministry since I was 
22 years old. This includes 
South Wales, North Wales and 
Birmingham but I have been in 
Sheffield since 1989 – the last 
9 years of my ministry as 
Team Rector. Earlier I was a 
prison chaplain. 

“When Jesus said, 
‘I will never leave 
you,’ He meant it.”

As a preacher I tell a lot of 
stories and they often begin, 
‘When I was a prison chaplain...’

I’m looking forward to working 
with Christoph and the team 
and getting to know the parish 
of Denham.”
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